## FUNDAMENTAL BAPTIST

WORLD-WIDE MISSION
P.O. BOX 341356
MEMPHIS, TENNESSEE 38184-1356
901-873-2146 FAX: 901-873-2148

Jan.04, 2022

Dear Friend's in Christ.

Greetings in Jesus Name. It's hard to believe the year 2021 has passed already. We thank God for His goodness to us. At this time I am writing this letter for Lewis. He has been to the Doctor two times this week. He has been coughing a lot. The Doctor checked him for Covid but he checked negative. so he sent him home with two prescriptions. Hopefully, he will be alright. Please pray for him.

The last we heard from Chile was that Julio Morales was having trouble with his heart. Continue to pray for the nation of Chile.

Our country needs prayer also. God said: If My people who are called by My Name will humble themselves and pray and turn from their wicked ways then I will hear from heaven and forgive their sin and heal their land 11 Chronicles 7:14

Thank you for your prayers and faithful support. God has been so merciful to us through you. Our phone numbers are: 804-745-8332, 423-802-5448

Love in Christ,

Lewis and Bonnie Browning